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Provider Newsbrief – Apr. 28, 2022 
 

 

Provider Manual Updates 
 
Updates to the BUHP Medicaid and BUCA Provider Manual have been made and will be 
effective May 27, 2022.  
 
Reminder: These updates can be found on BannerUHP.com under the Banner—
University Family Care (ACC and ALTCS) Provider Manual. 
 
Key updates and changes: 

• Continuing Education and Ongoing Learning Requirements have been updated with 
new information and links (Pg. 46) 

• Provider Panel information was added: AHCCCS member panel should not exceed 
a ratio of 1:1500 and all Provider Panel updates should be sent directly to the data 
department, providers need to email BUHPDataTeam@bannerhealth.com 
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